
 

Southgate Kindergarten Enrollment 
To Register your child for 

FALL 2020 KINDERGARTEN 

 

Children who are five years old on or before September 1, 2020, are eligible to 

attend Kindergarten.  If your child will be turning 5 on or before December 1, 

2020 please contact your local elementary school or central office for more 

information at 734-246-4600. 

 

Pre-enrollment will be available Friday, January 31, 2020 and should be 

completed by February 28, 2020, to ensure a spot at your neighborhood/local 

school. Please visit: 

https://www.southgateschools.com/about-scsd/enrollment-forms​ to do so. 

After pre-enrollment has been completed the following will need to be brought 

to the school to complete the registration process: 

 

1. Original Birth Certificate 

2. 2 Proofs of Residency 

3. Child’s Record of Immunization  

 

If you do not have access to a computer or tablet, please go to your neighborhood 

elementary and they should have a computer for you to use. 

 

Full-day Kindergarten is being offered at all elementary schools. 
Young 5’s Kindergarten will be offered  

again for the 2020-2021 school year. 

Kindergarten Orientation Meeting: 

 

Wednesday, March 11, 2020, 6:00pm at the Elementary  

where your child/ren will attend. 

 

https://www.southgateschools.com/about-scsd/enrollment-forms

